
To: Cale Chamberlin
Wal-Mark Contracting Group

From: Pat O'Brien
General Manager

There has been a lot of conversation both within the industry and the media regarding a noxious
(sulfur) odor being emitted by homes containing Chinese wallboard. Please be assured Kobrin
Builders Supply at no time provided anything but one hundred percent domestically produced
wallboard to the Wal-Mark Contracting Group. Kobrin Builders Supply has never at any time
purchased, warehoused, or distributed Chinese wallboard. All of our wallboard both past and
present comes from the following domestic producers, National Gypsum (Apollo Beach &
Tampa), LaFarge Gypsum (Palatka), USG (Jacksonville), & Certainteed (Jacksonville).
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